
Minister 
of Environment 

Legislative Building 
Regina, Canada 
S4S OB3 

Room 204. 

April 7, 1982. 

Mr. J. F. Castrilli, Project Manager, 
Canadian Environmental Law Research Foundation, 
8 York Street, 
5th. Floor South, 
Toronto, Ontario, 
M5J 1R2. 

Dear Mr. Castrilli: 

On Mr. Bowerman's behalf I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 
March 31st., 1982, regarding hazardous waste information for your paper. 

I have forwarded a copy of your letter to appropriate department officials 
for their review and response. You may expect to receive a reply from Mr. Bowerman 
in the near future. 

Yours truly, 

rTh 

Secretary. 

c.c. Hugo Maliepaard 



Canadian Environmental Law Research Foundation 
La Fondation canadienne de recherche du droit de l'environnement 

8 York Street, 5th Floor South, Toronto, Ontario M5J 1R2, telephone (416) 366-9717 CELRF/FCRDE 

1 June 1982 

Hon. Ted Bowerman 
Department of the Environment 
5th Floor 
1855 Victoria Avenue 
Regina, Saskatchewan 
S4P 3V5 

Dear Sir: 

We are attaching a copy of a letter sent to your office on 
March 30/31, 1982 respecting hazardous waste law and policy in 
your province. 

To date we have not received a response to that letter. We trust 
that your office will be able to respond to the questions we raised 
in that letter at the first opportunity. 

Yours very truly, 
CANADIAN ENVIRONMENTAL LAW RESEARCH FOUNDATION 

J.F. Castrilli 
Project Manager 

JFC:ka 
attachment 
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